There will be

NO

additional zones where

short-term rentals will
be allowed.

Those areas where it IS
currently allowed may
continue provided the

properties, owners, and
units adhere to County

regulations.
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There will be 
NO 
additional zones where short-term rentals will be allowed. 

Those areas where it is currently allowed may continue provided the properties, owners, and units adhere to County regulations.
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